
 

TOWN OF LYSANDER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held on Thursday, April 15, 2021 
at 7:00 PM at the Lysander Town Hall to consider a Special Use Permit for the proposed 
20’ cell tower extension project located at 2866 Lamson Road.    
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the environmental significance of the proposed 

cell tower extension will be reviewed by the Town Board of the Town of Lysander prior 

to the public hearing.   

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Lysander, dated March 18, 2021. 

Dina Falcone, Town Clerk  


